
To whom it may concern,   
 
My name is Louise, and I live in North Albany.  I love my home state, which is why I want to submit 
testimony for the current redistricting of Oregon. 
 
Redistricting will affect our state and all the people who live in it for years to come, which is why it is 
essential that the process be completed lawfully with the intent to give all citizens the opportunity to be 
fairly represented in our state.  This includes both urban and rural populations in the state of 
Oregon.  After considering this, I believe that redistricting plan B is the best option for Congressional, 
House, and Senate districts.  This plan allows for all citizens to be represented fairly without favoring 
one political party over another. 
 
Congressional district - plan B 
Senate district - plan B 
House district - plan B 
 
Sincerely, 
Louise Gjesdal 
4391 NW Bramblewood Ct. 
Albany, OR  
 

 

 


